Howdy from MJ Ranch!                                                  Monday, Dec. 1, 2014  







     (Updated the 1st of each month)
Think we are pretty well “winterized” outside.   Put the cow herd with their little ones across the road…..which means in large pastures, back of the barn, where they can winter down in the meadows and under trees for weather protection.   We now have only 3 cows  needing to have their calves.  Stinkers…they were due in Oct.!  Really don’t relish having to bring a half-frozen calf to the house for warm-up when that north wind is blowin’ and it’s freezing cold outside!  We do have to keep a closer watch on them, until they have their calves, once the weather turns bad.  At other times, they calf out in the pastures without any problems!

WHAT’S UP WITH THE BEEF: 
Our “list” for bulk beef (meaning ¼’s, ½’s & wholes) continues to grow for next year.  We will continue to have bulk beef available only in the Fall.  We were sold out of Fall bulk beef by March of 2014 so, if you are wanting beef in bulk for 2015, contact us any time to be added to that list.  At this time being on the list is not a binding commitment.   This is how it works:    

1. Early in 2015, when I get my wits about me, I will contact you to confirm that it is still your intention to get a ¼, ½ or whole in the Fall, 2015.
2. I will ask you to go ahead and send us $100 deposit at that time.   That pretty well “nails it down”.  We’ll need your address & phone #.
3. In Sept. (2015) I will contact you via email or phone and tell you exactly when your beef will be hauled to Steves, our processor, in DeSoto, KS.  

4. The day after we haul your beef, we will mail you a letter telling you exactly what to do next.   With the letter will be our invoice, showing how much you owe us, and Steves’ card with the  # of your beef on it.  The letter will tell you when to call Steves to tell them how you want your beef cut up, who to talk with and on what days to call.  You will pick your beef up from Steves and pay them for the processing when you pick it up.  
FRESH-FROZEN CUTS AT THE RANCH: We DO now have fresh-frozen cuts in our freezer and customers are coming regularly.   I did raise prices slightly on a few cuts.   Take a look at our “Price List” under “Contact and Pricing Info. on the website:   www.MandJRanch.com   Even though it is cold out here on the hill at present, we welcome visitors just about any time.  We are closed on Sundays but any other day, when we are around, we are “open”.   Call to let us know you are coming so we can be around close to the house.   
EGGS:  We have more egg customers now so, should you want several doz. eggs, be sure you check, to see if we have enough, before you come out.  These eggs are medium to large.  Our chickens are always outside & fed non GMO feed.  $3.50/doz.
(Also have kefir grains that I will be happy to share with anyone!)
Stay well, eat healthy, and COME SEE US!  (! 
Joyce & Mel                

785-865-2503 or e-mail MJRanch66044@gmail.com; Joyce’s cell:  785-766-5226; Mel’s cell:  785-766-2776
